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Sirs,

Further to yet another request for responses to yet more points raised and once again seemingly only partially
agreed.

The consultant on this route has been on going for many years and has cost vast amounts of money (taxpayers!).
Final costs are unknown and the devastation to communities, both human and natural, will be appalling, with no
guarantee that this new crossing will ultimately provide any relief. The current Thames crossing are clear
examples that providing routes does not reduce journeys,

Given the new governments alleged green credentials and the stated aims of the new Prime Minister (during the
election campaign) to clear our roads of pot holes, the money being spent and committed to a project that has
proven flaws to its ‘green’ claims would be better diverted to ensuring a much improved Nationwide road and
alternative transport networks.

We must reduce car usage in the long term.

Mrs L F Weiss
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